
Fr. O’Donohue, Mrs. Renner and Perry Rihl from the Youth Min-

istry Office will be hosting a special monthly luncheon for 8th 

grade students only! Come, hang out and eat some fantastic food! 

This lunch will be held during the regular lunch period of 11:15-

12P.M. in the Youth Room. There is no cost! Home school and 

public school youth are invited, (please email msyouthminis-

try@holyspiritchurch.us to let us know if you can come.) 
 

 

The Dates  for the 2016-17 school year are: 
September 20 

October 18 

November 15 

December 20 

January 24 

February 21 

March 21 

April 11 

May 16 

You’re invited to the 

Youth Room! 

The first lunch  

we’re having is 

CHIPOTLE! 

8th Graders Only! 


